
From: Sylvia Machado
To: Sen Beyer; Rep McKeown; Sen Boquist; Rep Noble; JCT Exhibits
Subject: Opposition to HB 2015
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 4:20:05 PM

Dear Representatives:
 

As you know, a new statewide poll of voters finds that Oregonians still overwhelmingly
oppose granting driver's licenses to illegal aliens. Dear Representative: Please listen to
us, the voters that put you into office; WE DO NOT WANT ILLEGAL ALIENS TO HAVE
DRIVERS LICENSES!!  Got it?
 
We all agree that legal immigrants are an important part of our American heritage and
that they contribute to our society. However, we insist that they must follow
immigration laws. Illegal entry (or the soft-play “undocumented”) is not acceptable.
Illegal aliens have absolutely broken the law and as such are criminals and should be
treated as such.  Legal immigrants followed the law and came here legally. That’s what is
right and correct.
 
Of course every driver should be required to have a license, and insurance.  So anyone in
our State who is driving should be required to have these.  BUT, it should be required
that anyone seeking a license be a citizen of the United States of America, or an legal
immigrant to the USA.  What’s next? Do we give illegal aliens the right to vote?  OMG,
stop the madness!
 
As a citizen of this country and this state, and as a tax payer, I strongly oppose giving
illegal aliens the right to have a drivers license in this state.                               
 
Please, listen to your citizens!!
 
Regards,
 
Sylvia Machado
Salem, Oregon                                                                               
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